
Statutory Guidance 

Statutory guidance has been published which supports the Procurement Reform
(Scotland) Act 2014 and the wider application of the procurement legislation in
Scotland.

The statutory guidance covers the following topics:

procurement strategies and annual reports
sustainable procurement duty
community benefit requirements in procurement
Fair Work First requirements in procurement
selection of tenderers and award of contracts
procurement for health or social care services.

If you require further information about the statutory guidance please email
scottishprocurement@gov.scot.
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